



Dear Partner,

In the simplest of terms, We Win. We Build. We Send. Here's three examples since our last letter:

We Win People to Christ:

Over 1,100 students filled the premier theater on campus to be wowed by the Magician Jim Munroe and his performance entitled "The Maze." Mixing illusion, his powerful story of dealing with leukemia and the covenant love of God, Jim enraptured the capacity crowd with a unique presentation of the Gospel. Everyone was entertained and 53 people handed in a flyer that said they put there faith in Christ for the first time.



We Build People in Christ:

300 students attend one of our 2 campus fall retreat weekends in October. 250, including our highest number of Freshmen (101!), from UW-Madison joined us for a transformational weekend of teaching, seminars, worship, and a ton of fun.



We Send People out for Christ:

Much of the fruit of our ministry occurs after our students graduate and live the remainder of their lives furthering God's Kingdom as good stewards of what God has entrusted them. So how do we prepare our seniors for life after college? While that really starts the first day they get involved with our ministry, we decided to offer them a special in-town retreat we called "Pause." Pause because we helped them find 27 hours of space to stop and think about their lives and future during an otherwise



chaotic time of the year. We gave them tools to see how God has wired them, introduced them to principles on how to follow the Lord's will and calling into vocation, and even gave them a field trip to a cemetery to process the brevity and stewardship of life.

This Thanksgiving it will be fitting once again to thank God for your indispensable partnership in these things! May this update bring gratitude to your heart as well. We cherish your prayers.

Scott & Bonnie Roe

